
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the following applications made to Ebbsfleet
Development Corporation which require statutory publicity. Members of
the public may view and comment on these applications using the public
access system on the Corporation’s website. Log on to:
http://applications.ebbsfleetdc.org.uk/online-applications/ and enter the
application reference number and click search.

Notice of Major Developments
EDC/21/0203 – Alkerden Gateway, Eastern Quarry, Ebbsfleet

Reserved matters application (details of access, appearance, landscaping,
layout and scale) pursuant to conditions 2 and 25 of outline planning
permissions EDC/17/0048, relating to the landscaping in north Alkerden
and associated works

Anyone wishing to make representations about these applications in
writing should do so by sending them to me at Ebbsfleet Development
Corporation by 23 December 2021 quoting the application number, or by
emailing edcplanning@ebbsfleetdc.org.uk

Mark Pullin, Chief Planning Officer, Ebbsfleet Development Corporation,
The Observatory, Castle Hill Drive, Castle Hill, Ebbsfleet, Kent DA10 1EE


